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December 3, 2020 
 

File:  0400-40 

 
The Honourable John Horgan, MLA Langford-Juan de Fuca 
Premier of British Columbia 
Via email: john.horgan.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
 
Dear Premier: 
 
RE: CONGRATULATIONS ON RE-ELECTION 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Capital Regional District (CRD), I would like to extend our 
congratulations for your win and re-election in the provincial election on October 24, 2020.  
 
I hope we can re-establish a regular check-in between yourself and the CRD Board Chair as I believe it 
would be useful to have an open line of communication. 
 
Congratulations once again on your election victory and all the best in your endeavours. We look forward 
to working with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Colin Plant 
Chair, Capital Regional District Board 
 
cc: CRD Board of Directors 

Robert Lapham, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD 
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